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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We cannot believe that another term is over! A big thank you to everyone that has sent us messages about the Carnival 
videos and International Family Week activities. The feedback has been very positive which is lovely. We hope that you 
enjoy the Easter Bonnets videos as much this week – we would like to thank everyone that took time to help their child/ren 
to make them. The winners are all listed in this week’s newsletter. 
  
We are delighted that we raised over £500 with our Easter raffle. Thank you so much to everyone that supported us. We 
would also like to say a MASSIVE thank you to our extremely generous staff who donated over 150 Easter eggs for our 
raffle prizes. 
  
Over the last two weeks it has been lovely to see everyone taking part in the Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel. Currently we 
are 16th nationally, which is fantastic! It was great to see the ‘blinged up’ wheels on Wednesday, and Miss Liz fixed 30 sets 
of brakes on Tuesday. It is wonderful to see so many of the children – and their families – being healthy and reducing 
pollution. 
  
This week is rather sad as we say farewell to Ms Horsington. She has been with us for almost 10 years, supporting many 
children and staff in years 5 and 6. We are all really going to miss her, and wish her well with her move to Wiltshire. A big 
THANK YOU to her from all the staff and pupils. We hope she will come back and visit! 
  
We would like to thank you all so much for your ongoing support over the term, and wish everyone a wonderful holiday. 
Ramadan Mubarak to all those observing, and a Happy Easter to everyone celebrating. We look forward to seeing you all 
back on Wednesday 20th April. Let’s hope that the weather has warmed up by then! 
 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

The termly team points are here!: 

Julia Donaldson—5616 

Benjamin Zephaniah—6406 

Roald Dahl—6213 

Charles Dickens—6471 

3rd Place 
2nd Place 

1st Place 



TT Rockstars 

Upcoming Trips: 

 Little Angel Theatre for 3G and 3L on the 21st April 

and 3H and 3B on the 22nd April 

 

 

 

Other reminders: 

 School ends at 1:00 pm for children on the 1st April 

 Clubs resume on the first day back (Wednesday 20th 

April) 

 School is likely to be closed on polling day (Thursday 

5th May) 

Reminders for the Week 

Our Eco-Champions have been busy improving 

the local area. They teamed up with Newham 

Council to go litter picking on the Greenway as a 

part of The Great British Spring Clean. 

Parents and carers were also invited to 

join in bringing our team to a total of 32 

people! It was a very satisfying afternoon 

with eight bags being filled in total. Many 

members of the local community 

stopped to thank the children for 

improving the area. The community 

event was a part of the Eco-Champions 

plan to become a Green Flag School and 

make Curwen and Newham a greener 

place. Everyone felt proud to be 

contributing to the local community.  

Eco-Champions 

1I = Maliha 

1K = Clara 

1L = Kya 

1SN = Darcy  

 

2M = Precilia 

2R = Nathan 

2S = Zakariya 

2W = Maimunah 

 

3B = Sufi 

3G = Antonia 

3H = Azaan 

3L = Leah 

4A = Leah 

4C = Tasfiyah 

4K = Nabiha 

4N = Shrea 

 

5B = Aryan 

5C = Zelal 

5L = Haleemah 

5T - Tanzeha 

 

6B = Kareeem 

6C = Ruben 

6H = Mason 

6U = Isra  

Reading Raffle Winners 

All winners get two gold 

tokens for use with the 

book vending machine, 

for a book of their choice. 



AM Nursery = Roko 

PM Nursery = Nova 

RC = Liban 

RMC = Teigan-Lei 

RDR = Tasin         

RM = Xavier 

1I = Selina 

1L = Patrick 

1SN = Zixin 

1K = Nadir 

2R = Luca 

2S = Anas 

2W = Arez 

2M = Abid 

3H = Daria 

3B = Asahi 

3G = Anastasia 

3L = Leah 

4A = Matej 

4N = Khalil 

4C = Andrei 

4K = Nabiha 

5L = Lily 

5C = Rasin 

5B = Yusuf 

5T = Ziyaad 

6H = Lukas 

6B = Sofia 

6U = Laicee 

6C = Ransey 

Oak = Yusuf Uddin 

Sycamore = Zahraa 

Easter Bonnet Winners 

Nursery AM = Naian 

Nursery PM = Taisha 

 

RMC = Arash 

RM = Ayub 

RC = Marcel 

RDR = Ariah 

 

1I = Eva Maria 

1K = Abdullah 

1L = Hajra 

1SN = Ionela 

 

2M = Alhaaz 

2W = Ihsan 

2S = Rome 

2R = Amelia 

 

3H = Samarth 

3L = Chanel 

3G = Joshua 

3B = Jaynie 

4N = Harlie 

4A = Hassan 

4C = Faijan 

4K = Laiba 

 

5L = Lemar 

5T = David 

5B = Fatimah 

5C = Zara 

 

6B = Aziz 

6H = James 

6C = Fatima K 

6U = Ayah 

 

LST = Dalila  

Star Readers 

Please remember that children 
return to school on Wednesday 
20th of April. The 19th is an 
INSET day meaning children 
do not come in. 

 

Additionally, school will likely 
not be open on Thursday 5th 
May due to it being polling day. 
Children will be set work for 
home learning. More 
information 
will be given 
closer to the 
time 


